

Week at a Glance

Headmaster/ Principal Newsletter:

It is with great sadness that we announce the departure of two of our staff members. Ms. Candi Moran, who has served as our school administrative assistant, will be leaving us at the end of the month to pursue her dream of becoming a school administrator. Ms. Tina Sparks will also be leaving us to pursue new adventures. Ms. Sparks has a great talent for working with students to develop academically to their fullest potential. She will be a loss for our CRS program. We will be sending out information regarding the future of CRS at Immanuel. Please join us in wishing Ms. Moran and Ms. Sparks God's greatest blessings in their next endeavors.

pre-enrollment for the 2024 - 2025

It is that time of year again to start thinking about pre-enrollment for the 2024 - 2025 school year. For all students who plan on returning next year, the discounted rate runs from February 5th to February 19th.

The pre-enrollment fee is \$100 per student; after the deadline, it will increase to \$175.

Please note: no one will be allowed to reenroll their student for the next school year until their prepay accounts have been brought up to current standing.

Monday:

- Guitar & Ukulele Lessons
- Junior High HCAA Basketball Tournament

Tuesday:

- Jr Cru Cheer Practice: 4:00-5:00 pm
- Model Train Club: 3:25-4:25 pm after school in Mrs. Hendrick's Room.
- Drawing Class: after school in the multipurpose room.

Wednesday:

Tumbling Class: after school in the Narthex.

Thursday:

- Tippi Toes Class: meeting in the Narthex after school.
- Piano Lessons: will be after school in the Sanctuary Studio.

Friday:

• eGaming after school 3:30-5 pm MS/HS students Mrs. Hendricks room. Contact Joshua Simmons for more information. joshua.simmons@oneok.com

Also:

- Check your pre-paid accounts for balances.
- If you have further questions about dates and times of upcoming events, click HERE.
- If you have any questions regarding athletics, be sure to contact Mr. Camp, our Athletic Director. scamp@icaba.org



Hearing Screenings! Click **HERE**

We have the opportunity to provide hearing screenings for all students. Paperwork regarding this opportunity has been sent home. If you DO NOT wish your child to be screened, please sign the back form and return it to the school by January 31, 2024.

If you did not receive the paperwork, I am attaching a link for you to print and sign.

Tax Credit Deadline - This is just a reminder that if you have not completed your tax credit application the deadline is February 5th, 2024.



Back By Popular Demand Robotics Club

4th grade and up



It starts at the end of January or the first of February, *potentially* on Wednesday afternoons. More information coming soon. See <u>Mr. Risner</u> with questions.

A Look Ahead - Parent/Teacher Conferences with Early Dismissals at 12:00 pm



On **Tuesday**, February 6th, and **Friday**, February 9th, from 12:30 - 7:30 pm, parents and students can meet with their teacher(s). SignUps coming soon!